
Viruses don’t 
discriminate. 

And neither should we. 
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Stigma will NOT fight coronavirus.
Sharing accurate information will. 
Learn more at health.mn.gov 
If you believe you have been discriminated against because of 
COVID-19, contact the Minnesota Department of Human Rights 
by calling 651-539-1133 or 1-800-657-3704. 

https://health.mn.gov



